
Thank you to our 

volunteers!



Thank you to 

our volunteers 

who came early 

to set up for 

today’s event! 

You help us 

build a 

community.  



Thank you to our volunteers 

who visited schools!

You help us inspire young 

people to become the next 

generation of naturalists and 

conservation advocates. 







Thank you to our volunteers who led bird 

walks!

You help us engage all Northern Virginia 

communities in enjoying, conserving, 

and restoring nature for the benefit of 

birds, other wildlife, and people.









Thank you to our volunteers who 

tabled at events and festivals. 

You help us promote our classes 

and activities to underserved 

communities and groups.













Thank you to our 

Adult Ed 

volunteers who 

MC for our 

events, help us 

find speakers 

and plan events.

You help us 

educate our 

members.







Thank you to our volunteers who 

teach programs. 

You help us offer more in-person, 

online and experiential learning 

activities about birds and the 

environment.







Thank you to our 

volunteers who 

connect us with 

local partners. 

By leveraging 

outside 

partnerships we 

expand our 

impact.







Thank you to our volunteers who 

help us translate our materials into 

Spanish.

You help us engage a growing 

number and diversity of people as 

participants and volunteers. 



Thank you to our volunteers 

who write educational articles 

for our newsletter. 

You help us reach more 

people and disseminate 

information on how we can all 

help birds & wildlife. 





Thank you to our volunteers 

who help us with advocacy. 

You help us advocate at 

national, state, county and 

local levels for policies to 

maintain and restore habitat 

that is beneficial to native 

Northern Virginia flora and 

fauna.







Thank you to our Audubon 

at Home Ambassadors 

who advise citizens on how 

to make their property 

more welcoming to wildlife. 

You help us enhance and 

reclaim wildlife habitat on 

residential, commercial, 

school, and private 

properties







Thank you to our volunteers who 

compile, organize, lead and 

participate in Citizen Science. 

You help us collect local data 

that is used by our organization 

and our partners to create data-

informed conservation choices 

and strategies. 







Thank you to 

our Nextgen 

volunteers who 

organize events 

to engage 

younger 

birders. 

You help us 

reach a broader 

audience.







Thank you to our volunteers on the 

conservation committee who help 

us plan and implement nest box 

projects for species of special 

concern. 

You help us protect and aid at-risk 

bird species. 





Thank you to 

our volunteers 

who share 

their 

knowledge. 

You help us 

engage a 

wider 

audience.



Thank you to our 
volunteer Board of 
Directors!

You help us excel 
at strategic and 
operational 
effectiveness to 
support high 
quality programs 
and a healthy 
organizational 
environment.



A special thanks to Meg Oakley who 

helps us manage our volunteers. 

If you would like to become a 

volunteer, please fill out our Volunteer 

Intake form on the website, or email 

Meg at Meg@audubonva.org. 

Thank YOU!

mailto:Meg@audubonva.org
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